Wk beg: 06.09.21
Talk homework:
Why is education important?
Good afternoon,
What a fantastic week we have had. The children have worked so hard to learn the new class routines. I think they will sleep well this weekend!
Lucas really enjoyed our visit to the library. He was very surprised to learn that we have two – a KS1 and KS2. The children were all pleased with the large choice of books on offer. We have all sat the STAR Reader and have all been given a book level, which will be monitored over the next fortnight to ensure it is correct. I have also sent reading records home with your children. 
Freddie loved PE this week – both netball and throwing and catching skills. He loves sport, like many in our class and enjoyed being outside.
Sonny enjoyed learning about ‘The Creation Story’. He retold the events in chronological order. He drew animals, trees, waterfalls and a love-heart flower.
Sofia has enjoyed learning about place value in maths. She feels that despite needing a little help, she is confident that she understands the concept. I was very impressed with the overall understanding of the class. 
Jasper was very interested in our Science lessons. We used our observational skills to look at the different properties of rocks and discuss what was the same and what was different. 
James loved everything!
We hope you have a lovely weekend.
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